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Mai Vang

From: Kongsue Xiong <kongsuex@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 11:37 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Hearing for 803 and 807 Maryland Ave. E. St. Paul, MN 55106

Hello! City Council Members, the city of St. Paul had tried to charged fees for clear up the sidewalk for my two properties 
during snow storm this year $322.00 for 803 Maryland and $322 for 807 Maryland without any services. This is not true of 
what City St. Paul has stand for. I'm not agree with these fees and I want you to ask for proof such as photos after they 
cleared up the snow if they did. Otherwise, City of St. Paul is abusing it's citizen. I did clear up the sidewall myself 
regularly as time and weather allowed. Please let me now what a necessary step we have to do in order to delete these 
untrue fees.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Kongsue Xiong 
612-810-6412  


